Dear Hong Kong Officer,

On behalf of F&N (Beverage manufactured company from Singapore & Malaysia) would like to
th
express our gratitude for hosting 17 Jan public forum.

We are supportive with Hong Kong CFS direction and guidance on new propose amendments to the
Harmful Substances in Food Regulations. After careful reviewed our ingredients and finish products,
F&N is delighted to inform where products that we exported to Hong Kong had fully comply to the
newly proposed Harmful Substances Regulation.

Thanks again for the advice and guidance given.

Best regards
Xiao Wen
Scientific & Regulatory Affairs Manager

F&N GLOBAL MARKETING PTE LTD



